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Kaitlin McCafferty

From: Joe Baumgardner <joebummer406@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 4:06 PM
To: Kaitlin McCafferty
Subject: Kaitlin McCafferty Development Services

Just a safety concern, I own property on Idaho st. I travel Reserve and River Road every day. Just curious as to 
how they will access the property? If they plan to access from River Rd that would be very dangerous for the 
people turning off of Reserve street. Those of us who drive River Rd already know that corner has multiple 
accidents each year! If they have access from Davis street then I think it would be great for the area! we could 
use more storage space. Thanks you Joe 


